
   
 

 

 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 15th May 2018                                                        Duty Head – P Cifelli 
                           
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: S2 Assembly 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 Ramadan Notice: Pupils who are participating in Ramadan this year are welcome to use Ms O’Thy’s 

classroom (LG:09) as a quiet space at break and lunchtimes. If you have any queries about this please 
see Ms O’Thy for further information. The Rights Respecting Schools group will meet in Home Economics 
while LG:09 is in use.                                                        Ms O’Thy 

 
S1-6 Swimming Relay Championship: There will be a meeting at morning break on Tuesday in the PE Dept 

for all pupils interested in entering the Scottish Schools Swimming Relay Championships. You must attend 
this meeting to be considered for the squad. Please see Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator, for 
more information.                                      Mr Segall 

 
S1-3 Rhineland 18: Could all pupils who are going on the Rhineland 18 trip please check that their parents 

have received the email sent out on 4th May. The email gives information about the Information evening 
on Tuesday 29th of May. Please see Ms Ayemere Odeh if parents haven’t received the email.  

Ms Ayemere Odeh 

 
S1-3 Girls Football: Girls Football training will be on as usual after school at Meggatland on Tuesday this week. 

All players welcome!                                                           Mr Segall 
 
S2-3 Snow Rock and Roll Activity Week: Can all pupils who are going on this activity come to a meeting on 

Tuesday 15th May at 1pm in room 3.14. Important information will be given out. If you cannot attend, see 
Mrs Hearnden or Miss Nisbet.                                                 Miss Nisbet 

 
S2-3 Paris Trip: Please see Miss Webster (G:02) on Wednesday at 1.10pm for hotel rooming allocation.  

 Miss Webster 
 
S3  Sports Young Ambassadors:  Active Schools are looking for two 3rd Years to serve as Sports Young 

Ambassadors next year.  This is a great opportunity to champion sport in the school and throughout 
Edinburgh, and inspire young people to get into physical activity.  Application forms are available from 
Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator, in the PE Dept.             Mr Segall 

 
 

Break Lunch

Staff B Cochrane

S6 Skye  Ross, Peter Booth Torben Melohn, Jorren Dykstra

Staff A Igoe F Duffy

S6
Anna Law rie, Sophie Annan,

Haider Khan, Ben Adams

Kirsty Stembridge, Rhona Kerr,

Anna Kennedy, Gemma Dryden

Servery Entrance SMT 1 JP PC

Servery Exit SMT 2 PC PC

Reception area/Front door

Canal side/Coffee bar
SMT DD CP

Front Playground

Patio/Canal side
S6

Jacob Davie, Andrew  Tow ns,

Joseph Weir

Jacob Davie, Andrew  Tow ns,

Joseph Weir

SMT CP DD

Lower atrium/Side door Staff

Main Playground S6
Tom Douglas Walker, Sean Flynn,

Matthew  Milne
Jessica Baker, Sophia Kerr

Ground Floor

Lower Atrium 

and Lower 

Ground Floor

CORRIDOR MONITORING ROTA - TUESDAY                                                                                       DUTY HEAD - P CIFELLI

2nd/3rd Floor 

Balcony

Patrol 2nd & 3rd floor 

balconies. No pupils allowed.

Atrium Level

Patrol Atrium floor during 

break/lunch.

Atrium stair DOWN only.


